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Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2009 7:06 PM
n tnmrt irirs IT nrni I! ATAHV

To: EP, RegComments iNUtt t iWi! rtuumiym
Subject: EQB Boiler Proposal to DEP KtV'O? UUrmvnoCiUM

The state's Environmental Quality Board (EQB), which develops regulations for the Department of
Environmental Protection, is proposing significant new restrictions on the use of outdoor wood-fired
boilers. These restrictions are unwanted and unneeded. Local governments already have the authority
to regulate these boilers if needed.

Mike Schmidt
16968 Geneva Rd
Meadville, PA 16335
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